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14th July 2020 

Re: GCSE Results Day 2020 – Thursday 20th August  

 
Dear Year 11, 
 
We hope that you and your families are staying safe and well and that you enjoyed the 
messages from your form tutors recently! 
 
We wanted to give you an update on the situation for your GCSE results. This infographic has 
come from JCQ who are in charge of the examinations and outlines what has already 
happened (Phase 1), what is currently happening (Phase 2) and what will happen (Phase 3 – 
Results Day).  
 

 
 

  
On Thursday 20th August you can receive your GCSE exam results. Given the current 
situation, it will be necessary to make some changes to the usual way in which Results Day is 
carried out. We have allocated half hour arrival times for each form class and they are as 
follows: 
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• Students in 11A: 09.00am 

• Students in 11B: 09.30am 

• Students in 11C: 10.00am 

• Students in 11W: 10.30am 
 
If you are late for your allocated time, you may arrive between 11.00-11.30am to collect your 

results. 

Unfortunately, you will not be able to stay in school for any prolonged period of time when 

you collect your results. 

Mrs Doherty has already been in touch with Year 11 to state that it is possible not to collect 

your results in person if you prefer and we are very aware that more of you may choose to 

use this option this year. If you are not collecting your results in person, you can: 

• Leave a stamped addressed envelope at Reception before 23rd July for the attention of 

Mrs Harris, with a signed note inside stating that you want your results posting to you 

• Leave a signed note for the attention of Mrs Harris at Reception before 23rd July, 

stating that you will not be collecting your results yourself and stating the name of the 

person you authorise us to pass your results to in your place 

• Leave a signed note at Reception for the attention of Mrs Harris before 23rd July, 

stating that you wish your results to be emailed to you and your email address that 

you would like used for this 

In all cases, please note that the results belong to you and we are not permitted to give them 

to anyone other than you without your signed permission. 

We will provide you with any relevant released JCQ information on Results Day, including 

appeals. 

In the meantime, stay safe and well and we look forward to seeing you or hearing from you. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Harris 

 

 

Assistant Headteacher and Examinations Officer 

 


